
We hope you all had a lovely Easter break and had some quality time with your friends and family. We are delighted to have some 
warmer weather to kick start the beginning of our summer term. This is one of the busiest times for us at school as there is so much 
happening in and out of school for the children and staff. We look forward to seeing you all join us for some wonderful events over 
the next few months, so watch this space! 

Class Photo’s the photographer from Braiswick Photography deadline for orders into school is 23rd April.  

Have a great weekend  

L Hoey 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 1 The Tiger Who Came to Tea by Judith Kerr recommended by Mila C  

Year 2 Diary of a Wimpy Kid by Jeff Kinney recommended by George P  

Year 3 Daisy and trouble with vampires by Kez Gray recommended by Lilly 

Year 4 Horrible Histories by Terry Deary recommended by Sol  

Year 5 The dog who saved the world by Ross Whelford recommended by 
Lily Bowers  

Year  6 Demon slayer by Kimetsu no Yaiba recommended by Jackson 

Attendance  

Week 18th – 22nd 
March 2024 

Highest Mr Carpmail Year 1 
98.52% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.21%! 

Rand S Year 3          Jude B Year 1 

Bonnie H Year 1         Harvey B-F Year 4 

Nell F Year 2             George W Year 5  

Jessica M Year 2       Robin C Year 2  

Esme M Year 1            Ruby H Year 3 

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

Don’t follow your 
dreams, chase 

them! 

                              Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, Newsletter Date: 12/03/2024 



Year 1 have been 
rehearsing the 
story of George 
and the Dragon 
this week. We have 
been using actions 
and story telling 
language to help us 
remember. 

This week, Year 
3 enjoyed 
playing a game 
to learn about 
the use of the 
apostrophe to 
replace one or 
more letters 
when writing 
contractions.  

In Nursery we had a Spring walk we saw lots of 
blossom trees, flowers, new buds growing, birds 
nests, lots of insects and we went to the pond 
to collect frogspawn for the classroom. 

Celebrating our week  

In our year 5 English lesson we 
pretended to be newspaper 
reporters in 1969 and 
interviewed each other about 
the Saturn 5 rocket launch and 
the first man on the moon .  

Year 4 re-enacted the Battle of Stamford 
Bridge between King Harold and his Saxon 
troops and The King of Norway's Viking 
troops, resulting in King Harold gaining 
victory over Harold Hardrada. 

In year 6 we 
have been       
exploring 
nets of 3D 
shapes, 
thinking 
about the 
number of 
faces and 
the shapes 
which make 
up each face. 

Year 2 have been learning about measuring in centimetres and   
metres.  We had a lot of fun measuring objects and even measuring 
the classroom and the playground. 

This week in 
Reception we 
have been 
reading and  
doing lots of 
activities 
around the  
story of the 
three little 
pigs. Some of 
us even read 
the story and 
acted it out by 
ourselves. 


